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From: GUNNER, Paula  

Sent: 15 November 2021 11:13
To: Broomhead, Steven; Local Plan
Cc: GARDNER, Lucy  

Subject: WHHFT’s Response to the Proposed Submission Version of the Warrington Local 
Plan

Attachments:  

 
Kind regards 
 
Paula Gunner 
Senior Executive Assistant to Steve McGuirk, Chairman and Simon Constable, Chief Executive  
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This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended 
recipient please: 
i) inform the sender that you have received the message in error before deleting it; 
and  
ii) do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any action 
in relation to its content (to do so is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful).  
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
NHSmail is the secure email, collaboration and directory service available for all NHS 
staff in England. NHSmail is approved for exchanging patient data and other sensitive 
information with NHSmail and other accredited email services. 
 
For more information and to find out how you can switch visit Joining NHSmail – 
NHSmail Support 




